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HACKNEY CARRIAGE DRIVER LICENCE   
 
WARDS AFFECTED:        ALL 
 
 
1.0 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1 To notify Members that an appeal has been received from an applicant who has had       

an application for a Hackney Carriage Driver Licence refused and to request a special 
meeting of this committee to consider the appeal.    

 
2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1 It is recommended that a special meeting of this Committee is arranged to consider 

the application. 
 
3.0 REASONS SUPPORTING DECISION 
 
3.1 In accordance with the taxi licensing policy the application reference number 

HC01/0910 does not meet the criteria for licensing a driver. 
            
4.0 REPORT 
 
4.1 In accordance with current taxi licensing policy, specifically relating to the Disclosure 

of Criminal records and unspent convictions, an application for a hackney carriage 
driver licence has been refused. The applicant has exercised their right of appeal to 
this Committee against the refusal. It is therefore proposed that a special meeting of 
this committee be convened to hear this appeal and determine the application. If the 
Committee upholds the refusal there is a further right of appeal to the Magistrates 
Court. 

 
OFFICER CONTACT: Please contact Laural Carr, Taxi Licensing Officer if you require any 
further information on the contents of this report. The officer can be contacted at Malton 
Depot Tel 01653 600666 ext 474 or email: laural.carr@ryedale.gov.uk 


